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Science 

 In Science we are going to be 

learning about living things 

and their habitats and then 

exploring materials and their 

different uses 

Welcome to Year 1/2 we 

have lots of exciting 

learning planned for 

you this term! 

PE 

Our PE day will be a Tuesday 

and Thursdays.  

Please ensure you have full 

school PE kit in school for 

being outside in all weathers– 

including sensible footwear and 

a tracksuit.  

  

Tuesday - Gymnastics  

Thursday – Multi-skills 

Art 

In Art we will be exploring 

printing being inspired by the 

work of Charles 

Rennie Mackintosh.  

English  

We shall explore a range of 

text types this term including 

stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Through our lessons we will 

explore a range of characters 

and settings, we will 

continue to practice 

our phonic, reading 

and writing skills. 

Geography 

In Geography we are going to 

be learning about Fiji We will 

be finding about the physical 

and human features of the 

country and making 

comparisons with a seaside 

destination in the UK.  

Mathematics 

We will work on our place 

value skills, addition and 

subtraction, multiplication and 

division this term. We will also 

learn about measurement.     

 History 

We shall be finding out about 

explorers, comparing 

Shackleton’s expeditions with 

that of Felicity Aston  

RE 

In RE we shall be discussing 

who is a Christian and what 

do they believe? 

 

 

Music 

We shall be learning to play 

instructions with or with 

notation. We will also 

use out voices as an 

instrument.   

PSHCE 

In PSHCE we shall be learning 

about Living in the Wider 

World. We will learn about 

money and community. We will 

also learn about the 

internet and how to 

stay safe.  

Design Technology 

In DT we will be learning all 

about wheeled vehicles. We will 

learn about fixed and joined 

axles in order 

to make our 

own wheeled 

vehicle.  

Computing  

In computig this term we 

are going to be developing 

our keyboard skills and 

exploring data handling.   

Homework 

• Please read with your child daily. 

• Children will need to complete one piece of topic / project homework per 
week (right hand side of the grid) 

-Children will need to practise the key spellings & key maths facts (left hand side of 

the grid) – these will be tested on a Thursday. 

 


